
 
 
 

May 2015 UPDATE 
 

Bin Store 
The refuse collection and bin store should only be used for normal domestic waste. Pease 
refrain from leaving large, bulky items or electrical goods, if they do not fit in the bins we have 
no means of getting rid of them. 
Additional bins have been arranged for paper and plastic recycling for busy periods. But if all 
of the bins are full please do not leave piles of rubbish on top of the bins as the collectors will 
not take it and just leaves a mess. The bins are usually emptied on Mondays so keep it until 
the bins have been emptied.  

 
Wifi Service 

The Wifi Service onto the estate was upgraded before Christmas and speeds have increased. 
However there are still problems with connections in some areas problems with speed when 
the system is very busy. We have commissioned another upgrade to the network transmitting 
signals around the estate which should be complete before the Whitsun holidays. 
If you do have problems after that please phone Wifi Spark who run the service on 01626 
831800 and raise a support request so then can monitor the system properly. 


